
  
From: Valyn Martinez   
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 4:38 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application Number: A-2023-0258/59 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
Hello,   
  
I am submitting my comments related to the following planning application: 
  
Property Address: 54 Beech Street, Brampton 
Comments: Based on the details provided in the proposed site plan, the dwellings are proposing one 
parking spot in the garage and one parking spot immediately behind it. There is a potential that longer-
term parking will overflow onto the street if each unit requires the minimum 2 parking spaces.  
  
Regards,  
  
Valyn Bernard 
63 McCaul St, Brampton, ON L6V 1J4 
 


